
 

 

 

August 1, 2012 

Our file: EA0809-004 

Gavin More 

Manager, Environmental Assessment 

Department of Environment and Natural Resources 

Government of the Northwest Territories 

PO Box 1320 500, 5102 50th Avenue 

Yellowknife, NT X1A 2L9 

 

Re:   EA 0809-004, NICO Project 
Information Request regarding Tlicho Government consultation   
 

Dear Gavin More:  

 

The NICO Project is located in the traditional territory of the Tlicho Government and within 

the Wek’eezhii area.     

 

Please file a copy of the complete record of consultation between the Government of the 

Northwest Territories and the Tlicho Government in relation to the Fortune Minerals Limited 

NICO Project from the time of the referral to environmental assessment to present. 

 

The Review Board requests this information by September 10, 2012. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

(original signed by) 

Chuck Hubert 

Senior EA Officer 

Mackenzie Valley Review Board 

(867) 766-7052 

chubert@reviewboard.ca 


